
Welcome	to	the	
Pine	Street	School	Council		
&	Volunteer	Parent	Society	

At Pine Street Elementary, we believe that caregiver involvement is critical to the success of 
our students and school. Pine Street School Council is a group of caregivers, teachers, and 
administrators who meet monthly and work together to support our students and enhance 

education at Pine Street. At our meetings, we talk about issues that directly affect Pine Street 
and it is an opportunity to provide feedback and input to the school. We believe that each 
caregiver brings unique perspectives to our school community and encourage everyone to 

attend, if you have a student at Pine Street, you’re already a member! Please join us!

Meeting Dates 2020/2021 
September 8 
October 13 

November 17 
December 8 
January 12 
February 9 

March 9 
April 13 
May 11 
June 8 

Council meetings begin at 6:00 pm and 
Society meetings begin at 7:00 pm 

All our meetings will be virtual this year, you 
will receive a link to the meeting via email 
the day before. Please join us if you can!

The Pine Street Volunteer Parents Society is the fundraising group that works together with 
the School Council to support many important initiatives in our school community. Some of 

the events we lead each year include: Hot Lunch, Halloween Family Dance, Family Movie 
Night, Helping Hands, Yearbook, Art Cards, Staff Appreciation Events, and the Christmas 

Concert Raffle. 

2020/2021 School Council Executive 
Chair: Lesley Bowman 780-935-4480 

Vice Chair: Cara Kern  
Secretary: Lorena Ellsworth  

Email: pinestreetsvp@gmail.com 

2020/2021 Volunteer Parent Society Executive 
Chair: Lesley Bowman 780-935-4480 

Vice Chair: Jamie Wells  
Secretary: Lorena Ellsworth  

Treasurer: Cara Kern 
Email: pinestreetsvp@gmail.com 

We partner with businesses in the 
community to help support our fundraising 
initiatives including: Save-On Foods on Wye 

Road & Cobs Bread on Wye Road


